Letter from Mary Ann McDaniel, GREA President:

SUPPORT © FELLOWSHIP © SERVICE  MEMBERSHIP o LEADERSHIP

Good Morning Area Directors,

Sure hope all of you have had as good of a summer as possible. (Now, I know Patti
Ireland doesn’t feel that way but hope everything is on the UP for her). Just as when we
were involved in school work, the summer has just flown by. But like then I am ready to
get back to the job ahead (I think).

I am excited about the upcoming area meetings and seeing all of you again. I know that
you have been busy getting ready for your area meeting. Everyone always does such a
great job.

One of my goals this year is to encourage all of us to make GREA and local units more
visible with as much publicity as possible. Local units are so involved in their respective
communities. It is good to inform the public of this work. I would hope that some of you
could contact the local media to cover your area meeting. That would be a great start to
achieve this goal. Even though the goals are always given as those of the President, it is
the local units that do the work and achieve them. Thanks for all your help. Local units
and memberships are the heart and soul of GREA! '

See you soon,
Mary Ann McDaniel
GREA President

“GREA: Flying Higher and Higher”



